
 

 
21st March 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
 
Your son/daughter’s full progress report is now accessible via the online reporting system. 
The link for this service can be found at the bottom of the Campion School’s homepage 
http://www.campion.northants.sch.uk under useful links Progresso log in. This is a full report 
and therefore will look different to the usual format. To view the report click on the report tab 
on the left hand side which will enable you to view it as a pdf. 
 
This report contains target grades for the end of Key Stage 4. Your will also see an end of 
year target. The attainment level is an indication at what level your son/daughter is currently 
working at.  
 
There is comment on the report of the progress your child is making and areas for 
improvement. We are hopeful that these reports are more informative than the progress 
checks we normally send. Our aim is to produce one full report per year.  Where a teacher 
has been absent for a prolonged period of time and we have been unable to comment, the 
report will indicate this is the case and one of the administration team’s names will appear on 
the report.  
 
Your son/daughter will be discussing their report with their form tutor and/or learning mentor 
to ensure that in any subjects for which they are in danger of not reaching their target, they 
understand what actions they need to take to improve. Parents’ evening is on 29th March. 
Students should be making appointments this week. It is our intention to confirm option 
choices shortly. We are in discussions with some students finalising choices.  
 
Thank you for your continued support with your son/daughter’s academic progress at 
Campion School.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Isobel Ashmead 
Assistant Headteacher 

http://www.campion.northants.sch.uk/

